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Dear Albert,  

The passion and generosity of Hokies is one of Virginia Tech’s greatest strengths. 

We know that you and fellow members of the Hokie Nation choose to show your love 
for the university in many different ways — and we appreciate them all a great deal. 

To help us understand how we can best share information with alumni and friends 
on a variety of opportunities to support Virginia Tech, we would be grateful for  
your feedback. 

Please take a few moments to fill out the enclosed survey and return it to us in the 
postage paid reply envelope we have included with this letter. 

We deeply appreciate you taking the time to share your thoughts with us. 

Sincerely, 

Steven T. Clark 

Assistant Vice President for Gift Planning 

P.S. If you already responded to our survey by email, thank you. 




